HAPPISBURGH PARISH COUNCIL

Telephone: 01263733417     email: happisburghparishclerk@hotmail.co.uk
Monday, 21 June 2021
The following forms a contract for you as a self employed person working on behalf of the Parish Council in order to close the car park gate every night at dusk.  Please ensure that HMRC are aware of your self employment payments, and please ensure that your insurance company is aware of this contract.
Please note that the gate should not be shut earlier than the following times per month:

January 

1700

February
1800

March 

1830

April

2030

May

2130

June

2200

July

2200

August

2100

September
1930

October

1830

November
1700

December
1630

The above times could be changed (at a Parish Council meeting only) if they are agreed to be incorrect.

· Please wear high visibility clothing.  The Parish Council can supply this if you would like it to
· The Parish Council will pay you £87 per month (£1,040 per year).  This will be paid monthly at Parish Council meetings by cheque but if the agreement works well could be set up on direct debit.
Please note the following:

· Under no circumstances get involved, to any degree, in a car park-related confrontational situation.
· Please do not lock any vehicles into the car park

· Please ensure that you are at all times safe and not taking any risks

· If you need assistance or advice at any time please contact Parish Councillor Val Howson or Shaun Martin of SIM Home Improvements or the Parish Council Chairman or Clerk

· This contract will run from the time of agreement to the next Parish Council meeting on 14th June, at which point it will be reviewed

With regards
Jo Beardshaw

Happisburgh Parish Clerk and Financial Officer


